
    
  

            Become a CO ENA Liaison!    

  

The Colorado State Council and Board of Directors recognize that there are many Emergency Nurses throughout the 
State of Colorado. Many of these nurses work in various settings which may include hospitals, emergency departments, 

freestanding emergency departments, and urgent care centers in urban, suburban, and rural settings.   

  

The goal of the Colorado ENA Liaison program is to have at least one Colorado ENA Member assigned to each healthcare 

facility (e.g., Hospital ED, FSED, UC) and be a key contact to the facility where they practice and to the Colorado ENA 

State Council.   

  

You will be vital to providing communication and updates to your department and provide a professional perspective 

and key insights through active participation in state council meetings.  You will represent CO ENA and share with your 
department the following: meeting reminders, forward newsletter, or post information in your department. You are 

committing to read emails from Colorado ENA, attend CO ENA meetings (at least 1 meeting via Teams or in person) and 

encourage your department to attend meetings (examples: send the meeting links, schedule a watch party or organize a 

carpool to a meeting).  You must be an ENA member to be a CO ENA liaison.  

  

Some Benefits:  

• Reimbursement of 50% of your annual ENA membership.  

• Delegate points to represent CO ENA at General Assembly. 

  

It is easy to apply.   Just fill out the application on the CO ENA Membership Page.  Below is a QR code or use this link.   

https://coloradoena.org/membership  
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